
 

 

 

 

Office of the Fire Chief  

  

      

February 20, 2025 

 

 

Delegate Denise G. Roberts 

Maryland House of Delegates 

Legislative District 25 

Delivered Electronically: 

Delegate.D.Roberts@house.state.md.us 

 

Dear Delegate Roberts, 

 

I am submitting written testimony in favor of House Bill 935 “Public Schools – Venue-

Specific Emergency Action Plans – High School Football Games.” This Bill will alter the 

requirements of a venue-specific emergency action plan to include the on-site presence of a 

licensed athletic trainer or an ambulance at each high school football game; and generally 

relating to venue-specific emergency action plan requirements. This Bill will allow the prompt 

medical treatment for any players who become injured or experience a medical emergency.  

 

Thank you for your review and favorable consideration of House Bill 935, which will 

improve the safety and wellbeing of students playing high school football. Your support is 

greatly appreciated.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tiffany D. Green 

Fire Chief  
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